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A tour of cities in Mexico in October and the preparation of a new CD occupy the agenda of Adalberto Álvarez y su
Son, a music group that for over three decades has remained in the preference of the Cuban public.

 The popular group will perform at the Festival of Mayan Culture, which will take place on October 14 and 15 in
Merida, among other places.

The program also includes concerts in Mama Rumba in Mexico City on October 20 and on October 22 they will
play at the Festival de la Ceiba in Villa Hermosa, Tabasco.

 Alvarez, the group’s director, told the Suenacubano Web site that during the tour the musicians will offer a
repertoire focused primarily on the wishes of their followers, and will also present new songs from their next album.

 Other projects by Alvarez include his participation as president of the First International Meeting of Professors to
dance Son and Casino Rhythms, which will be held on October 28-30 in Spain.
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